
Room 12 News

October 17, 2014

In Class:

*In the Friday folder, you should find a 
blue slip with your scheduled Parent-
Teacher Conference time. I did my 
best to stay within the times you all 
indicated. However, if the time does 
not work for you, please email me and 
we will find a better time. 

*In our class meetings, we have been 
talking about bullying. We have talked 
about a lot of strategies to stand up 
for yourself and for others without 
behaving badly yourself. Ask your child 
to tell you some of these strategies. 
We have also talked about the 
difference between reporting and 
tattling. 

*Next week we will begin or second 
theme in reading: Nature Walk. 

*In math, we are continuing 
our geometry unit. We are 
exploring rectangles 
and arrays.
. 

Coming Up:

*Wednesday, October 29:
Halloween Celebration at school 
and
evening parent/teacher 
conferences

*Thursday & Friday, Oct. 30, 31:
No School, parent/teacher 
conferences

*Tuesday, November 11:
No School, Veteran’s Day

*Wednesday, November 12:
Room 12 Field Trip to the Museum 
of Natural and Cultural History

*Wednesday, November 26:
Last date to turn in Jog-a-Thon
envelopes!

*Thursday & Friday, 
November 27, 28:
No School, Thanksgiving Break

Contact me with questions or concerns:
email: hood@4j.lane.edu
phone: 541-790-8900
Classroom website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/laurahood/
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